
Meeting

Norfolk 
Wind Energy 
Informational

Open to any person who is interested in 
the Norfolk Wind Energy Project.  

1) Provide information to landowners regarding the potential to have 
    wind turbines on their property.
2) Provide information to land owners and others about the project.
3) Discuss the C-BED concept.
4) Provide an overview of the results of the WindLogics Study.
5) Provide other information regarding the project.

Meeting Objectives Include:

The potential scope of this project will be a 20 to 30 MW 
wind farm consisting of 12 to 20 commercial turbines.

Friday, March 14, 2008 at 2:00p.m.
in the lower level of the Renville County 

Office Building in rooms 116/117

Norfolk Wind Energy, LLC
David Scheibel (320) 365-3744
John Jacobs    (320) 365-4441

and
Renville County HRA/EDA

500 E. DePue Avenue
Olivia, MN 56277

Targeted Area: 
Two sections north & south of 740th Avenue in Norfolk Township and 

two sections east & west of Co. Rd. 5 from Co. Rd. 17 to Co. Rd. 19
(map available for viewing on www.renville.com)


